Office of Hon Simon Bridges

MP for Tauranga
Minister of Energy and Resources

Minister of Labour
Associate Minister for Climate Change Issues

14 MAY 2014 ERSB1314-721

Mr Steve Bielby

Chief Executive

Gas Industry Company Limited
PO Box 10646

WELLINGTON 6143

Dear Steve

Thank you for your letter dated 23 April 2014 and your advice of the Gas Industry
Company’s intentions relating to the continuation of the Retail Gas Contracts

Oversight Scheme.

I understand that officials will be continuing their ongoing contact with the Gas Industry
Company and will keep me updated on the Scheme’s progress from time-to-time.

Thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely

Hon Simon Bridges
Minister of Energy and Resources



